
 

 

 

<Today's date> 

 
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
To the Parent/Carer of: 
<Patient name> 
<Patient Address> 

0-19 Child Health Department 
01226 438800/438748 

 
DOB: <Date of birth> 
NHS: <NHS number> 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of <Patient Name> 
 
Your GP has asked that we write to let you know that we have made an appointment for your child to receive 
the following vaccinations: 
<Specific Appointment Details> 
 
These vaccinations are free and only take a few minutes. Vaccination is the most important thing we can do 
to protect our children and our families against ill health. They prevent up to 3 million deaths worldwide every 
year. An appointment has been made on: 
 
 
Date: <Specific Appointment Details> 

 
Time:  <Specific Appointment Details> 

 
Location: <Specific Treatment Centre> 

 
 
 

If you have any questions about the above vaccinations, then we welcome you to discuss 
these with your practice nurse at your appointment. 
 
Information on Vaccinations your child is entitled to receive can be found by scanning the 
code or visiting www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations 
 

 
Please bring this letter and your Parent Held Record (Red Book) along with  

you to the appointment. 
Your practice nurse is looking forward to seeing you! 

 
Yours sincerely 
0-19 Child Health Department 
 
 
 
  


